
 

 

 

9th November 2017 

Dear pupils of Excalibur Primary School, 

Your school council needs you!  

We need your help to raise money for Children in Need. On Friday 17th 

November we would like everyone to come to school wearing something to show 

their support for the Children in Need campaign.  

This year sees the return of ‘The Big Spotacular’.  You are invited to come to 

school in something spotty.  You could simply wear spotty tights or socks, have 

spotty face paint, or sport a completely spotty outfit.  You can also wear any 

Pudsey/Blush accessories like ears, badges, wristbands or t-shirts. 

Please remember you will be spending some of your day outside at playtimes 

(weather permitting) so you need to have your coat and suitable footwear to 

wear on the playground. 

If you want to take part, we are asking for donations (suggested donation would 

be £1) and all donations will go to the charity.  If you don’t want to take part 

you need to wear your uniform as usual. 

Please show your support and help us to raise as much money as we can.  

Many thanks, 

Excalibur School Council 

 

 


